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Dear Co-worker 
 
AMENDMENT OF STATUTORY MEASURE 
 
This letter refers to the attached statutory measure as published in the Government Gazette No. 46934 on 23 
September 2022. 
 
It is now required that intentions to import and export wheat be declared on a weekly basis. 
 
The above statutory measure is however subjected to certain recommendations from the Competition 
Commission: 

- The volumes of wheat imports and/or exports should be aggregated nationally 
- The information of wheat volumes imported and/or exported may be collected and/or disseminated 

weekly 
- The data or volumes of weekly wheat import and/or export must contain information of not less than 5 

(five) traders or industry players 
- No pricing information be collected or disseminated by SAGIS 

 

SAGIS will treat the data collected strictly in accordance with the recommendations set out by the Competition 
Commission above. 
 
The first submission date must be 2023/02/20 for the intended wheat imports and/or exports for the following 
eight weeks. 
 
Please find the attached return form, called “Wheat_Intentions_Return”, which must be included as an additional 
return when submitting the weekly information every Monday before 12:00. The completed return must be 
submitted at weekly@sagis.org.za.  
 
We would like to thank all co-workers for their continues support and assistance to enable SAGIS to provide 
reliable data to the industry. Your co-operation in complying with this statutory measure is highly valued. 
 
For any queries in this regard please do not hesitate to contact Neo Masango (infohead@sagis.org.za) or myself 
(bernards@sagis.org.za). 

 
Regards 

 
B Schultz 
General Manager 
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